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                                                                                                                                                                8th March 2023 

 

Re:   Year 2 (Kate’s Class) Educational Visit to Kirkdale Bookshop 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
To belatedly celebrate World Book Day 2023 and to encourage a love of reading amongst the children, I 
have organised a visit for my class to one of the oldest, independent bookshops in South East London – 
Kirkdale Bookshop in Sydenham – on Tuesday, 21st March 2023. 
 
The children will have an opportunity to browse the children’s section of the shop and will also be able to 
redeem their World Book Day token while they are there.  In addition, your child is welcome to bring £1-
£3 with them so that they can purchase a suitable book from their second-hand book section.   
 
We will get the bus to Sydenham and will spend approximately one hour at the shop.  We will leave 
school at 1.15 and will return before the end of the school day. 
 
We will need 3 parent helpers for the afternoon.  If you are able to support us please let us know using 
the link below on or before 14th March 2023. All volunteers will be informed in advance of the trip.  For 
the journey, please ensure your child has the following: 
 
• Comfortable walking shoes 
• Sensible clothing appropriate to the weather   
• Any medical requirements e.g. asthma inhalers 
• A refillable water bottle 
 
To volunteer please click this link and complete the form on or before 14th March 2023. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Kate 
Year 2 Teacher 

https://kilmorie.wufoo.com/forms/rk9z9uk15xgclk/

